
From: Julie Lovett
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Permit for Hog Farm located on tributary of the Buffalo National River
Date: Saturday, March 04, 2017 10:06:07 AM

Hello,
 
As a State employee and employed in the role of representing and protecting our natural resources
I would be remiss in my duties in community outreach to not voice my opinion that this permit
should not be granted.
 
Kindest Regards,
Julie Lovett

 

Julie Lovett
Park Interpreter II
Bull Shoals-White River State Park
153 Dam Overlook Lane
Bull Shoals, Ar. 72619
e-mail julie.lovett@arkansas.gov
Visit our website at www.arkansasstateparks.com
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